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  The SKETCH Olga Sorokina,2016-11-02 Meet this
very actionable and fun book that, if you would
work with, will definitely change your interior
design project presentation and, possibly, even
your whole creative life. This book is written
particularly for interior designers and interior
design students who are new to freehand sketching
and want to master an amazing skill for better
performance on the interior design scene.Here you
will find a lot of tools, tips and tricks for
freehand sketching. Richly illustrated this book
can serve as a source of great inspiration, and
for some of you it is going to become a desk book.
  The New Software Engineering Sue A. Conger,1994
This text is written with a business school
orientation, stressing the how to and heavily
employing CASE technology throughout. The courses
for which this text is appropriate include
software engineering, advanced systems analysis,
advanced topics in information systems, and IS
project development. Software engineer should be
familiar with alternatives, trade-offs and
pitfalls of methodologies, technologies, domains,
project life cycles, techniques, tools CASE
environments, methods for user involvement in
application development, software, design, trade-
offs for the public domain and project personnel
skills. This book discusses much of what should be
the ideal software engineer's project related
knowledge in order to facilitate and speed the
process of novices becoming experts. The goal of
this book is to discuss project planning, project
life cycles, methodologies, technologies,
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techniques, tools, languages, testing, ancillary
technologies (e.g. database) and CASE. For each
topic, alternatives, benefits and disadvantages
are discussed.
  Fiona Rae Terry R. Myers,2021-09 ELEMENTE DER
ENERGIE UND KOMPLEXITÄT Fiona Rae (geb. 1963 in
Hongkong, lebt und arbeitet in London) wurde mit
ihrer abstrakten Malerei einem breiten Publikum
mit der Teilnahme an der legendären Ausstellung
Freeze 1988 in den Londoner Docklands bekannt. Sie
war damit eine der frühen Vertreterinnen der Young
British Artists, die nicht nur die britische
Kunstwelt verändern sollten. Ausgehend von einer
konzeptuellen Auseinandersetzung mit den
Fragestellungen und Möglichkeiten der abstrakten
Malerei sind Raes unverkennbare Arbeiten bis heute
herausragend und wegweisend. 2011 wurde sie als
eine der ersten Frauen als Professorin für Malerei
an die Royal Academy berufen. Der Katalog zeigt
erstmals die wichtigsten Bilder aus dieser Zeit,
die Row Paintings. Sie markieren den Beginn des
international beachteten Werks der Künstlerin.
Terry R. Myers würdigt in seinem Essay die
Bedeutung der Row Paintings in historischem
Zusammenhang sowie im aktuellen Diskurs der
Malerei.
  Lesser Spotted Animals Martin Brown,2016-12-27 A
hilarious, fact-tastic picture book about the
coolest creatures you've never heard of, from the
illustrator of the internationally bestselling
Horrible Histories. Bison? They're banned! Tigers?
Taboo! Say good-bye to the gnu, cheerio to the
cheetah, and peace to the panda.The world of
Lesser Spotted Animals STARTS HERE!Find out all
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about the amazing animals you need to know but
never get to see, from the numbat to the zorilla,
and everything in between. A non-fiction picture
book with attitude, Martin Brown's Lesser Spotted
Animals combines the humor and verve of books like
Dragons Love Tacos and Please Mr. Panda with the
informative breadth and gorgeous presentation of
non-fiction from Steve Jenkins, Diana Aston, and
Jenny Broom.
  The Complete Android Guide Kevin Purdy,2011-04
  A Grammar of Neo-Aramaic Geoffrey
Khan,2015-11-02 Being direct descendants of the
Aramaic spoken by the Jews in antiquity, the still
spoken Jewish Neo-Aramaic dialects of Kurdistan
deserve special and vivid interest. Geoffrey
Khan’s A Grammar of Neo-Aramaic is a unique record
of one of these dialects, now on the verge of
extinction. This volume, the result of extensive
fieldwork, contains a description of the dialect
spoken by the Jews from the region of Arbel (Iraqi
Kurdistan), together with a transcription of
recorded texts and a glossary. The grammar
consists of sections on phonology, morphology and
syntax, preceded by an introductory chapter
examining the position of this dialect in relation
to the other known Neo-Aramaic dialects. The
transcribed texts record folktales and accounts of
customs, traditions and experiences of the Jews of
Kurdistan.
  Anagram Solver Bloomsbury Publishing,2009-01-01
Anagram Solver is the essential guide to cracking
all types of quiz and crossword featuring
anagrams. Containing over 200,000 words and
phrases, Anagram Solver includes plural noun
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forms, palindromes, idioms, first names and all
parts of speech. Anagrams are grouped by the
number of letters they contain with the letters
set out in alphabetical order so that once the
letters of an anagram are arranged alphabetically,
finding the solution is as easy as locating the
word in a dictionary.
  Windows on the World Complete Wine Course Kevin
Zraly,2009 Looks at how and where wine is made and
how this affects its quality and pricing,
including information on how the professionals
taste and rate wine and a country-by-country tour
of the latest vintages.
  National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal
Year 1994 United States,1993
  Sketching for Architecture + Interior Design
Stephanie Travis,2015-07-20 The debate surrounding
hand drawing versus computer-generated imagery has
become a hot topic. Having grown up with
computers, today’s interior design and
architecture students are extremely adept at
creating computer imagery, but often lack
confidence in their freehand sketching skills, or
do not know how to sketch at all. Sketching, and
the careful observation that it entails, is
essential for the successful development of the
next generation of designers. Forty-five step-by-
step exercises take the student from the simple
three-dimensional forms of furniture, to
interiors, to complex building exteriors, and
cityscapes. Technical topics covered include
tools, line weights, perspective, proportion,
composition, shading, serial views, and context.
Exercises are illustrated with beautiful sketches
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specially created by the author. Sketching for
Architecture + Interior Design is an indispensable
and practical guide for students wishing to master
the art of looking and sketching.
  The Age of Spiritual Machines Ray
Kurzweil,2000-01-01 Ray Kurzweil is the inventor
of the most innovative and compelling technology
of our era, an international authority on
artificial intelligence, and one of our greatest
living visionaries. Now he offers a framework for
envisioning the twenty-first century--an age in
which the marriage of human sensitivity and
artificial intelligence fundamentally alters and
improves the way we live. Kurzweil's prophetic
blueprint for the future takes us through the
advances that inexorably result in computers
exceeding the memory capacity and computational
ability of the human brain by the year 2020 (with
human-level capabilities not far behind); in
relationships with automated personalities who
will be our teachers, companions, and lovers; and
in information fed straight into our brains along
direct neural pathways. Optimistic and
challenging, thought-provoking and engaging, The
Age of Spiritual Machines is the ultimate guide on
our road into the next century.
  Speech Act Theory and Pragmatics John Searle,F.
Kiefer,M. Bierwisch,2012-12-06 In the study of
language, as in any other systematic study, there
is no neutral terminology. Every technical term is
an expression of the assumptions and theoretical
presuppositions of its users; and in this
introduction, we want to clarify some of the
issues that have surrounded the assumptions behind
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the use of the two terms speech acts and
pragmatics. The notion of a speech act is fairly
well understood. The theory of speech acts starts
with the assumption that the minimal unit of human
communica tion is not a sentence or other
expression, but rather the performance of certain
kinds of acts, such as making statements, asking
questions, giving orders, describing, explaining,
apologizing, thanking, congratulating, etc.
Characteristically, a speaker performs one or more
of these acts by uttering a sentence or sentences;
but the act itself is not to be confused with a
sentence or other expression uttered in its
performance. Such types of acts as those
exemplified above are called, following Austin,
illocutionary acts, and they are standardly
contrasted in the literature with certain other
types of acts such as perlocutionary acts and
propositional acts. Perlocutionary acts have to do
with those effects which our utterances have on
hearers which go beyond the hearer's understanding
of the utterance. Such acts as convincing,
persuading, annoying, amusing, and frightening are
all cases of perlocutionary acts.
  The Hypothetical Species Michael Charles
Tobias,Jane Gray Morrison,2019-03-28 This book is
a provocative and invigorating real-time
exploration of the future of human evolution by
two of the world’s leading interdisciplinary
ecologists – Michael Charles Tobias and Jane Gray
Morrison. Steeped in a rich multitude of the
sciences and humanities, the book enshrines an
elegant narrative that is highly empathetic,
personal, scientifically wide-ranging and



8

original. It focuses on the geo-positioning of the
human Self and its corresponding species. The
book's overarching viewpoints and poignant
through-story examine and powerfully challenge
concepts associated historically with assertions
of human superiority over all other life forms.
Ultimately, The Hypothetical Species: Variables of
Human Evolution is a deeply considered treatise on
the ecological and psychological state of humanity
and her options – both within, and outside the
rubrics of evolutionary research – for survival.
This important work is beautifully presented with
nearly 200 diverse illustrations, and is
introduced with a foreword by famed
paleobiologist, Dr. Melanie DeVore.
  Heidegger and the Jews Donatella Di
Cesare,2018-08-23 Philosophers have long struggled
to reconcile Martin Heidegger's involvement in
Nazism with his status as one of the greatest
thinkers of the twentieth century. The recent
publication of his Black Notebooks has reignited
fierce debate on the subject. These thousand-odd
pages of jotted observations profoundly challenge
our image of the quiet philosopher's exile in the
Black Forest, revealing the shocking extent of his
anti-Semitism for the first time. For much of the
philosophical community, the Black Notebooks have
been either used to discredit Heidegger or seen as
a bibliographical detail irrelevant to his
thought. Yet, in this new book, renowned
philosopher Donatella Di Cesare argues that
Heidegger's metaphysical anti-Semitism was a
central part of his philosophical project. Within
the context of the Nuremberg race laws, Heidegger
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felt compelled to define Jewishness and its
relationship to his concept of Being. Di Cesare
shows that Heidegger saw the Jews as the agents of
a modernity that had disfigured the spirit of the
West. In a deeply disturbing extrapolation, he
presented the Holocaust as both a means for the
purification of Being and the Jews' own self-
destruction: a process of death on an
industrialized scale that was the logical
conclusion of the acceleration in technology they
themselves had brought about. Situating
Heidegger's anti-Semitism firmly within the
context of his thought, this groundbreaking work
will be essential reading for students and
scholars of philosophy and history as well as the
many readers interested in Heidegger's life, work,
and legacy.
  Structural-Functional Studies in English Grammar
Mike Hannay,Gerard J. Steen,2007-03-29 This
collection presents a number of studies in the
lexico-grammar of English which focus on the one
hand on close reading of language in context and
on the other hand on current functional
theoretical concerns. The various contributions
represent distinct functionalist models of
language, including Functional Grammar and
Functional Discourse Grammar, Systemic-Functional
Grammar, Role and Reference Grammar, Cognitive
Grammar and Construction Grammar. Taken together,
however, they typify current work being conducted
from the grammatical perspective within the
functionalist enterprise, emphasizing on the
relation between structure and usage. A
fundamental goal of the enterprise is to identify
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linguistic structures which are constrained by
specific features of use, or which actually encode
specific features of use, as many of the
contributions here show.
  Powerful Prose R. L. Victoria Pöhls,Mariane
Utudji,2021-10-31 What makes a reading experience
»powerful«? This volume brings together literary
scholars, linguists, and empirical researchers who
tackle the question by investigating the effects
and reader responses generated by selected
extracts of literary prose. The twelve
contributions theorize this widely-used, but to
date insufficiently studied notion, and provide
insights into the therefore still mysterious-
seeming power of literary fiction. The collection
explores a variety of stylistic as well as
readerly and psychological features responsible
for short- and long-term effects - topics of great
interest to those interested or specialized in
literary studies and narratology, (cognitive)
stylistics, empirical literary studies and reader
response theory.
  The Earlier Egyptian Passive Andréas
Stauder,2014 The study concerns passive voice in
Earlier Egyptian (Old and Middle Egyptian
combined), providing a text-based description of
the relevant forms and constructions, and of their
functions in discourse. It is argued that the
passive is not merely a symmetrical pendant to the
active, but a complex domain of its own,
morphologically, semantically, and in terms of its
discourse functions. This is manifest for example
in the morphological types of inflectional
passives, the productivity of subjectless passive
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constructions of various sorts, or the interaction
of the passive with stative/resultative voice.
Passive voice further interacts with aspect: in
the unaccomplished, the passive has fewer forms
than the active, while in the accomplished a
reverse situation is observed. The two
inflectional passives in the accomplished-the
perfective V-passive (the 'sDm(w)=f') and the T-
passive of the sDm.n=f (the sDm.n.t=f)-are thus
shown to contrast with one another in principled
semantic, not syntactic, ways. Major changes
affecting passive voice during the history of
Earlier Egyptian are discussed: the loss of the
prospective V-passive, the spread of T-passives
over the perfective V-passive in various
environments, and the rise of an 'impersonal'
subject pronoun.tw out of an inflectional passive
marker. The last, a rare change and an instance of
de-grammaticalization, is analyzed in details in
terms of the processes involved and of the
particular intra-linguistic situation that made it
possible. Broadening the perspective, relevant
elements of the Semitic background are evoked.
  The Laughing Jesus Timothy Freke,Peter
Gandy,2005-07-12 Timothy Freke and Peter Gandy,
authors of The Jesus Mysteries and Jesus and the
Lost Goddess, return with a powerful indictment of
Jewish, Christian, and Islamic fundamentalism and
a passionate reinterpretation of Gnostic
spirituality. According to Freke and Gandy,
religiously inspired acts of violence, such as the
attacks on 9/11, are nothing new. They are the
continuation of a long and bloody history of
brutality caused by mistaking bizarre old books



12

for the Word of God. The time has come to end
religious intolerance and wake up to oneness by
rediscovering the Gnostic way of transforming
oneself and the world. Freke and Gandy's
Incendiary New Book Is a Wake-Up Call to the World
What if the Old Testament is a work of fiction,
Jesus never existed, and Muhammad was a mobster?
What if the Bible and the Qur’an are works of
political propaganda created by Taliban-like
fundamentalists to justify the sort of religious
violence we are witnessing in the world today?
What if there is a big idea that could free us
from the us-versus-them world created by religion
and make it possible for us to truly love our
neighbors—and even our enemies? What if it is
possible to awaken to a profound state of oneness
and love, which the Gnostic Christians symbolized
by the enigmatic figure of the laughing Jesus?
Discover for Yourself Why the Gnostic Jesus Laughs
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04
Filmatized in 2013 and the official recipient of
three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's
life as he is sold into slavery after having spent
32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup
goes to Washington D.C, where he is kidnapped,
sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to
suffer the relentless and brutal life of a slave.
After a dozen years, Northup escapes to return to
his family and pulls no punches, as he describes
his fate and that of so many other black people at
the time. It is a harrowing but vitally important
book, even today. For further reading on this
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subject, try 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by Harriet
Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was
an American abolitionist and writer, best
remembered for his powerful race memoir 'Twelve
Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a
married farmer, father-of-three, violinist and
free-born man, he was kidnapped in Washington D.C
and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and
enslaved for a dozen years. When he gained his
freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and spent some
years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the
abolitionist movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was
published a year after 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by
Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-
slavery momentum it had developed. Northup's final
years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life
after being freed.
  Horrible Histories: Stormin' Normans (New
Edition) Terry Deary,2016-05-05 Readers can
discover all the foul facts about the Stormin'
Normans, including why Norman knights slept with a
dolly and which pirate hung up his eye-patch. With
a bold, accessible new look and revised by the
author, these bestselling titles are sure to be a
huge hit with yet another generation of Terry
Deary fans.
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